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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

End of Term: 
 

Thursday, 28th March 
School closes 1.30pm 

New term begins: 
 

Tuesday, 16th April 
 
 
 
 

SUPERSTARS 
 
 
 

 
 

Elm  Buruk 
Pine  Michael 
Cherry Zayne 
Holly  Albie 
Maple Mariah 
Willow Hunter 
Palm  Anthony 
Banyan Daniel 
Olive  Sofia A 
Cedar Antonia 
Mahogany Jacob 
Eucalyptus Kayden 
Sequoia Maryam 

 

Well done Superstars 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Divine Chocolate Gets A Makeover 
 
Lucky Marcia received a lovely box of unwrapped Divine chocolate 
from City Harvest. She immediately got to work with some children 
who then used the chocolate to create their own imaginary       
chocolate bars.  These amazing bars could grant everyone special 
powers, complete with unique ingredients. 
 

The Pakeman 
Chocolate Design 

Company! 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 Attendance and Punctuality  

Year 
Grou

p 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
 Maple Class 

 
Elm Class 

 

 
Under 96% 

KS2  
Sequoia 

Class 

 
Olive Class 

 

 
Under 96% 

The Great Fire Of London 

Proudly wearing their ITV Masked Singer  
t-shirts, these children are still waiting to 
hear if their art ideas will feature in a     
future series.  Fingers crossed! 

Parent/Carer Survey 
 
The local authority are carrying out a parent/carer      
survey on wraparound care.  Please take some time to 
take a look and complete if you can: 
 
Wraparound Childcare Survey   

Year 1 and 2 are studying the Great Fire of London and have produced a wonderful art    
gallery to reflect the blazing scenes in London in 1666.  Amazing work.  Well done. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=I6ITVb5600KxYcBqvFHLLs05E7vrYc9Gk5Im052GAhlUNzlVNzRTWDVPV1ZVSTM3NFZYMlFXMlZNRSQlQCN0PWcu


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

Moonwalkers Exhibition 

Thanks to The Lightroom at Coal 
Drops Yard, Sequoia Class were 
treated to an out of world experience 
last week when they attended the 
Moonwalkers Exhibition. The show 
tells the stories of the Apollo space 
missions, reflecting their gripping 
journeys through spectacular         
immersive technology - making you 
feel as if you were in space            
itself!  Narrated by Tom Hanks it also 
included interviews with astronauts 
which all fitted in very nicely with 
Year5/6's topic of space this term. 

The Lightroom - Moonwalkers   

Magazine Feature 
 
Wow! Pakeman children star on 
the front cover of the latest edition 
of School Travel Organiser  
magazine! They also feature on 
page 37 and in a lengthy article 
with Emma on pages 60 and 61. 

 
 
Do click on the link to take 
a closer look:   
 

schooltravelorganiser 

https://lightroom.uk/whats-on/the-moonwalkers/
https://emag.schooltravelorganiser.com/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&edid=c7e653cc-c151-4463-9a7b-2c9cafef06cf


 

 

Scootability Workshops 
 

Scootability is a nationwide scooter 
training organisation, designed to 
help everyone learn to ride their 
scooters safely.  This week they 
ran workshops for children and 
staff at  Pakeman.  Everyone had a 
lot of fun taking part. 

Create Coffee Morning 
 
This week’s group spent a very busy morning with Marcia in their creative coffee morning. 
They made vision boards for 2024 and tried getting to grips with the new sewing machines!  

http://www.scootability.org.uk/training/

